American Legion Post 164
Minutes of Executive Committee Meeting on January 07, 2020
Meeting called to order by Commander McGuire at 7:00pm, 7 Members present.
Invocation by Post Chaplain
Minutes of last Executive Committee Meeting (12-11-2019) were read.
Committee Reports:

Membership - Vice Commander; We are still 2nd in District 22, 345 list will be actively contacted because
their renewal will increase to $50.00 for their 2020 membership year. Got to alert them about cost.
Welcome Packet - Sergeant at Arms; Not here, at home, Doctors care.

Sons of The American Legion; Not here, also at home, just out of hospital.

Junior Shooting; Need membership at next meeting, all are welcome. We need to elect officers soon.
Legion Riders; Not here.

Finance Officer; Not here, but we have money in bank account.

Training; January special topic is 4 Pillars.

Newsletter; Need articles and photos from events that members show and tell in the Katy Community.
Boys State; A new packet was developed for this year. Orientation is scheduled for April 25th.

Oratorical; Our 2 students will go to District 22 event for their competition with other Posts on January 8
Graves Registration; Clean up scheduled for January 12th at 2:00pm, all are welcome.

Flag Retirement; Collection is scheduled for Saturday February 15t 10am to 2pm, location TBA

Honor Guard; 3 Funerals, 1 flag ceremony, 90 service hours.

Unfinished Business: None.

New Business and Announcements:

Jim Foland spoke about a Veteran who needed financial assistance with paying bills, Harry Woodstrom
motioned to pay $300.00 toward those bills, Forrest Croom 2" motion, no discussion, motion passed.
Breakfast with a Veteran is on Saturday February 1st, 2020 from 7 to 10am at Elks Lodge.

22nd District DEC is on Saturday January 11t at Post 472, training from 8 to 4 then DEC will start.
American Legion College is at Post 164 January 18-19 cost $25.00 for both days.

Magnolia Cemetery clean up on January 12th

District 22 Oratorical Contest on January 8th at Post 521

Division Oratorical Contest on January 25t at Post 521

Next Membership Meeting is January 22nd

No additional New Business or Announcements.
Closing Prayer by Post Chaplain
Executive Committee Meeting Adjourned at 7:50pm

William Kennison James McGuire
Adjutant Commander



